
CABF Program Committee October 2020

After a very informative meeting in Wolfville, in October of 2019, the Program

Committee cancelled our Rushton Lecture and Luncheon in the Spring  of 2020, for

obvious reasons. The challenges of this pandemic have made all planning rather

interesting; there always must be a Plan B, and Plan C. Our Jubilee year, 2021, is

demanding special attention, and cooperation with the 50th Anniversary Committee, as

well as the Council. We are planning special events, centred on our two usual gathering

times, in spring and fall. We are ready for some or much of these to be online, though

we will surely gather, somehow or other! 
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